
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING:      May 28, 2024

TITLE: Approval of Intergovernmental Agreement with Pima County for the Pima Early      
Education Program and Approval of Two Preschool Classrooms/Programs 

__________________________________________________________________      _____________
BACKGROUND:  
In 2021, the District and Pima County entered into an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) to fund preschool 
classes under the Pima Early Education Program (PEEP) in schools in the Amphitheater District. The county 
has proposed an additional IGA to offer more classes and to increase funding to be paid to the District through 
the IGA by an additional $466,635.60. 

Administration recommends that the Governing Board approve signing the IGA. The proposed IGA has been 
submitted to the attorneys for each party for approval as to the form and content. 

As our preschool programs continue to grow, there is more demand for additional classrooms. We would like to 
open an additional classroom at Wilson K-8 School and start a preschool program at Harelson Elementary 
School. With the approval of Wilson K-8 School and Harelson Elementary School additional 
classrooms/programs we will now have preschool programs at all our Elementary Schools, K-8 Schools, and 
High Schools. 

RECOMMENDATION:
The Administration recommends that the Governing Board approve this IGA and the additional two preschool 
locations.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

________________________________________________________________________________
Tassi Call, Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Education       Date:  May 14, 2024

________________________________
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


